Atkins, Caelan

From: vatthew Ash

Sent: 27 April 2023 14:37
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Relevant representative
Categories: Consultation Respone

| live locally to the planned construction work in Locksway Road, near Portsmouth Allotments. The disruption to the
main arterial road (Eastern Rd) into the city is enough to warrant these plans being dismissed out of hand. My
family & | strongly appose these plans, as do the majority of Portsmouth residents, including our elected officials.
Regards,

Matthew Ash





